NEWSLETTER - Edition 2 - 5 MARCH



Beaumaris Primary School

Beaumaris Boulevard, Ocean Reef WA 6027

SMS Student Absences to: **0437 155 241**

FROM THE PRINCIPAL

SCHOOL ARRIVALS

A further reminder to Parents/Carers that students who arrive at school between 8:00am and 8:15am are to go to the Undercover area where a member of staff will be on duty to supervise. Students are not to go to their classrooms until 8:15am when doors are opened by the class teacher. Students who are dropped off before 8am will not be supervised and we strongly advise parents to make other arrangements, such as 'Before and After School Care' or a friend or neighbour.

ALLERGY AWARE SCHOOL

This school has a number of students who have severe anaphylaxis and whilst it is impossible to absolutely guarantee that we can control the most common allergens, we endeavor to make the school community aware of certain allergies some students may have. The most common are peanuts, eggs, tree nuts (eg cashews) cow's milk, fish and shellfish, wheat soy, sesame and certain venom (bee stings etc).

We are an Allergy Aware School



TRIPLE P — POSITIVE PARENTING PROGRAM

The Triple P Free Seminar is being held at school on Monday 11 March. This seminar will be held in the school's Staff Room commencing promptly at

8:40am. We are pleased to see many parents registered for this event. If you are interested in attending and have not yet registered, please complete the form attached to the app and return to school by Friday 8 March.

HARMONY DAY

Orange is the colour chosen to represent Harmony Day. Traditionally, orange signifies social communication and meaningful conversations. It also relates to the freedom of ideas and encouragement of mutual respect.



Students will wear their school uniform on Thursday 21 March, but are encouraged to wear orange accessories, such as scarves, ribbons, socks, wrist bands etc) to show their support for cultural diversity and an inclusive Australia.

UPCOMING EVENTS



WEDNESDAY 6 MAR

Weitj 3 & 4 Excursion to Tamala Park

THURSDAY 7 MAR

Weitj 1 & 2 Excursion to Tamala Park

FRIDAY 8 MAR

ASSEMBLY - YR 5's - Yonga 2 Mrs Nairn/Sutherland & Yonga 3 Mrs Lamb

MONDAY 11 MAR

Triple P Seminar for parents of students in Kindy to Year 1 in the School Staff Room

FRIDAY 15 MAR

ASSEMBLY - YR 1 & 2 -Yerdarap 3 Mrs Jarman & Yerdarap 4 Miss Slodowy

MONDAY 18 - 25 MAR

INTERM SWIMMING – Year 5 & Year 6 students (2 weeks)

THURSDAY 21 MAR

Harmony Day

WEDNESDAY 27 MAR

AGM - P&C Meeting

FRIDAY 5 APRIL

AWARDS ASSEMBLY

FRIDAY 12 APRIL



Ceremony (8:35am)

Jo Stephens

IN TERM SWIMMING LESSONS:-

Our year 5 & 6 students will be participating in swimming lessons at Mullaloo Beach, commencing **Monday 18 March through to Friday 29 March**. Payment is required to be paid in full by next Monday (11 March). Swimming forms are available on the school website.



Timetable:-

| 9:00 - 9:40am | 9:50 - 10:30am | 10:40 - 11:20am |
|-----------------|-----------------|-----------------|
| Half of Weitj 2 | Half of Weitj 2 | Yonga 1 |
| Weitj 3 | <u>Weitj</u> 1 | Yonga 3 |
| Weitj 4 | Yonga 2 | |

Parents of Weitj 2 students, please check with your child which session they have been allocated to.

MERIT CERTIFICATE RECIPIENTS

Congratulations to the following students for receiving a Merit Certificate at our very first assembly for the year:-



Your Parent Body – "Parents and Citizens Association Inc"

CAR BOOT SALE

Sunday 10 MARCH 9am-12pm – Don't forget to pop down to the School on Sunday and have a browse around the different "car boots", grab a drink and sausage sizzle and enjoy the morning. **You will also be supporting your school's fundraising event.**

VOLUNTEERS — We need your help please! We do not have enough helpers for the Car Boot Sale on Sunday. Please call into the school office and right your name down on the Roster. (that means you pick a time suitable to you)



DISCO COMMITTEE MEETING

Parents interesting in helping run these much-loved Disco's are asked to attend an informal meeting in the Staff Room on **FRIDAY 8th MARCH** (this Friday) at 1:30pm (get a good park for end of school pick up!) If we can't get the parent help, we can't run the Discos!

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

Being held on WEDNESDAY 27 MARCH (please mark your Diary). All current office bearers will step down and all 2019 positions will become available for nomination. If you wish to be part of the P&C in an official manner, please complete a nomination form (available from the School Office) or attached to the app.

COMMUNITY NEWS

- Triple P-'Positive Parent Program' Refer to link on app Information for parents.
- Warwick Senior High School Specialist & Elite Programs Refer to link on app
- KUMON